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IF YOU ARE 65 AND OVER YOU ARE AUTOMATICALLY ELIGIBLE FOR A FLU 

VACCINE. 

PLEASE CONTACT THE SURGERY TO ARRANGE AN APPOINTMENT IN ONE 

OF OUR FLU CLINICS. 
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The Avenues Medical Centre Newsletter 

Please ensure that your mobile number is up-to-date, as the surgery is now using 

SMS text messages to contact you. 

 PRESCRIPTION E-MAIL: hullccg.prescriptions-b81035@nhs.net 

 

Telephone prescriptions are only taken by telephone between 2pm—5pm,       

press option number 2 

 

Did you know that you can book appointments and  

order repeat medication using the internet? 

No more problems trying to get through to the 

surgery.  

Repeat medication can be ordered and            

appointments made 24 hours a day, 7 days 

a week when it is convenient for you to do 

so.  

STAFF UPDATE 

Last month we introduced Michelle as our new Senior Receptionist to the 
Practice. 

Michelle is the first point of contact for any issues or concerns that patients 
may have that do not require immediate input from the Practice Manager. 

—————— 

We have, this month, taken on a new Senior Administrator and would like 

There will be no  days this month when the Practice is Closed for Protected 

Time for Learning. 

Our next PTL date is Wednesday 15th January 2020 

Christmas and New Year closing dates: 

Wednesday 25th December 2019 and Thursday 26th December 2019 CLOSED 

Wednesday 1st January 2020 CLOSED 


